
Volunteer 
Opportunities

H O S T  A  S C H O O L  S U P P L Y  D R I V E
We are currently collecting school supplies for the hundreds of students (1st-8th grade) 

that we serve in East Baltimore! Please see our Back to School Supply Drive flyer for more 

specific information.

C E L E B R A T E  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y  I N  
E A G E R  P A R K
Living Classrooms and the Friends of Eager Park are excited to offer free family-friendly 

events to introduce this fabulous new park in East Baltimore! We are looking for volunteers 

to assist with kid’s crafts, food and snack stations, field day games, and obstacle 

courses! Dates: Saturday, August 25th (4:00pm-8:00pm) & Thursday, September 27th 

(4:00-8:00pm). 

H E L P  C L E A N U P  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y
Join us on Saturday, August 4th (8:30am-2:00pm) at the UA House at Fayette, for a day of 

trash pickup and storm drain stenciling in East Baltimore! 

S E R V E  O U R  P R O J E C T  S E R V E  M E M B E R S  
We are looking for volunteers to assist with our 5th Annual Freedom Family Reunion 

Picnic! This event will take place on Saturday, August 25th from 12:00-7:00pm in Druid Hill 

Park.

S A V E  T H E  D A T E ,   M A R Y L A N D  F L E E T  W E E K  
&   A I R  S H O W  B A L T I M O R E  
We will be looking for volunteers to assist with this year's Maryland Fleet Week and Air 

Show Baltimore! The events will run from Wednesday, October 3rd through Tuesday, 

October 9th. Although we do not have specifics yet, you can signup to stay updated and 

learn about our volunteer needs when they are ready!

Interested in any of these opportunities? Email Erin Myers for more information, 

emyers@livingclassrooms.org!


